
Wednesday 17th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

We are happy to announce the return of Wheelie Play on a Friday afternoon! We know how much
the children enjoyed it last time and are delighted to be able to offer this to all of our children once
more.

The children will be able to bring in their bikes or scooters on alternate Fridays, starting with Years
R - 2 this Friday 19th January, with Years 3 - 6 first session being next Friday 26th January.

The children will have the opportunity to take part in this session from 12.30 - 1pm during their
lunch breaks and also during Greenie Time if they wish.

Children can choose whether or not they wish to take part in Wheelie Play but if they would like to,
please can parents ensure that their bikes or scooters (no skateboards or roller skates) are placed
in the bike racks located in the top or bottom playgrounds before coming in to school on Friday
morning.

Children must bring their own helmets with them if they are hoping to join in the session. We do
not have any spare equipment for them to borrow.

Wheelie play will, of course, be supervised however please note that bringing in this equipment is
completely at your own risk and as we are all aware, accidents do happen.

Kind regards

Midsomer Norton Primary School


